
 

 

 
 
 

To, 

The Secretary, 

The West Bengal Housing Industry Regulatory Authority, 

New Secretariat Building, (1
ST

 Floor, ‘A’- Block) 

1, Kiran Sankar Roy Road, 

Kolkata - 700001 
 

 Sub: Declaration of not requiring NOC from Airport Authority of India 

Dear Sir, 

According to the guidelines in the Airport Authority of India (AAI), it is not mandatory to obtain clearance from AAI for the below 

mention project is situated about 110 Kms away aerial distance from the nearest airport at Dumdum in the District of North 24 

Parganas and not falling within area and the fly path shadow are of the Airport Authority of India , hence such permission is not 

required from the Airport Authority 

This is for your kind information that we are developing a project for Residential purpose  ie. “ SHARADH BHAVAN “  at Mouza – 

Radhanagar, JL No.- 39, LR Plot NO. 5861 , LR Khatian No. 7892,7893, Ward No. 09 , Holding No. 110, Mahalla – Birhata P.O.- 

Burdwan, PS.- Burdwan, Dist.- Purba Bardhaman, PIN- 713101, With in the limits of Burdwan Municipality. 

 

This is to certify that  the clearance from the Airport Authority does not require for our project, hence Airport Authority Clearance not 

applicable for us. 

 
Thanking You. 

 
For, 

M/S SAMANTA HOUSING DEVELOPER 

 

…………………………………………………… 

TARAK NATH SAMANTA (PARTNER) 

 

 

 


